Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 259

From: ]
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: FW: STOP the Extension to the Emergency Bill
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 7:57:39 AM

Hello,

I’d like to express my opinion on the extension to the emergency bill.

Qld’s restrictions and mandates about Covid 19 are now totally unjustified. We have learnt
Omicron is a mild cold, the vaccines don’t stop transmission or the recipient from getting it,
masks don’t work and are dangerous, we have critical employment shortages and segregation in
our community, yet the government persists!

Other countries are ceasing their restrictions we must too.

It is time for these emergency powers to be removed.

STOP the extension!

Sincerely, Michelle Russell

Michelle Russell
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IMPORTANT: This email and any attachments may contain legally privileged,
confidential or private information, and may be protected by copyright. You may only use
or disclose this information if you are the intended recipient(s) and if you use it in an
authorised way. No other person is allowed to use, review, alter, transmit, disclose,
distribute, print or copy this email and any attachments without appropriate authorisation.

If you are not the intended recipient(s) and the email was sent to you by mistake, please
notify the sender immediately by return email or phone, destroy any hardcopies of this
email and any attachments and delete it from your system. Any legal privilege and
confidentiality attached to this email is not waived or destroyed by that mistake.

The Department of Education carries out monitoring, scanning and blocking of emails and
attachments sent from or to addresses within the Department of Education for the purposes
of operating, protecting, maintaining and ensuring appropriate use of its computer network.
It is your responsibility to ensure that this email does not contain and is not affected by
computer viruses, defects or interference by third parties or replication problems (including
incompatibility with your computer system).

The Department of Education does not accept any responsibility for any loss or damage
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that may result from reliance on, or the use of, any information contained in the email and
any attachments.
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